
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF THE SEPTEMBER 1, 2020 

MEETING 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday, September 01, 2020 was adjourned to Tuesday, 
September 15, 2020 at 6:45 p.m. for the purpose of conducting business. This will 
be a teleconference meeting without a physical location. 

 
   

Dated this 1ST day of September, 2020 
        
        

 
        Lauren Sapudar 
       Deputy City Clerk 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino City 

Council scheduled for Tuesday, September 01, 2020 beginning at 6:45 p.m. was 

cancelled due to a lack of business and there will be a lack of quorum. In 

accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order No-29-20, these meetings 

are being held via teleconference without a physical location.  The next regular 

meeting will be Tuesday, September 15, 2020 beginning at 6:45 p.m. In accordance 

with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order No-29-20, this will be a teleconference 

meeting without a physical location.  

  

 

 Dated this 19th day of August, 2020 

 

        

 

        Lauren Sapudar 

       Deputy City Clerk 

 
 


